

~ every student; known, valued & cared for ~

<u>Tell Them From Me</u> Parent and Carer Survey – Student Wellbeing & Engagement

Dear Parents and Carers,

Plumpton Public School acknowledges the contribution you make as the first and continuing educators of your children, and we value the opportunity to work in partnership with you to enrich student learning and wellbeing.

In order to gain your perspective on your child's experience at school, we ask you to participate in our parent and carer survey. The survey questions are based on factors that are known to have an impact on student wellbeing and engagement. Your views will assist us with future planning, and in improving our practice.

The survey is conducted online and can be completed on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. Completion of the survey will take approximately 15 minutes. All of your responses are anonymous.

While completion of the survey is voluntary, your participation would be greatly appreciated.

The survey is now open and can be completed up until Friday 23 October 2020 (Term 4, Week 2).

To access the survey for our school please go to: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/PPs2887

If you would like to know more about the survey, further information is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au.

Yours Sincerely,

Ms M Larkin

Principal

18/8/2020

PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL